
 

 

 

  Warsaw, 13 July 2021 

 

Janusz Piechociński 

Chairman  

Izba Przemysłowo-Handlowa Polska-Azja 

ul. Bernardyńska 16A lok.U6  

02-904 Warszawa 

     H.E. Mr. Dorj Barkhas 

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary  

of Mongolia to the Republic of Poland 

Embassy of Mongolia in Warsaw 

     ul. Tadeusza Rejtana 15  

     02-516 Warszawa 

 

Your Excellency,  

On the occasion of the National Day of Naadam, Excellency, please accept cordial greetings  

to the Mongolian Authority and Society from the Izba Przemysłowo-Handlowa Polska-Azja (Polish- 

Asian Chamber of Commerce and Industry) and its member companies. 

For years, there has been a lot of friendship, sympathy and kindness between Poland and Mongolia 

in relations not only state and diplomatic. For many Polish companies, Mongolia is a very interesting 

Partner and an interesting market. Even during the difficulties of COVID-19, we have a lot  

of questions about your products and needs. 

The Chamber has been inspiring and helping in economic relations between Poland and the EU  

with Asian countries for over 5 years. With our Partners, as part of the Poland-Asia Center Project  

in GD Poland, we have created new opportunities for promotion, exhibitions and sales of Asian 

products in Poland and the EU, as well as support for companies and business. We would like  

to invite Excellency to familiarize yourself with these new opportunities. 

We wish you much success in bringing our states and nations closer together! 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Janusz Piechociński 

Chairman of Izba Przemysłowo-Handlowa Polska-Azja 

Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Economy of Poland between 2012-2015 

  


